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29 July 2008
China Labor Watch issued a report on 15 July 2008, “Domination of World's Leading Retailer: Wal-Mart, ‘Save Money, Live Better’; Workers' nightmare” (available online at www.chinalaborwatch.org/20080715Wal.htm).  The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Wal-Mart to respond; Wal-Mart provided the following statement:
“We appreciate the opportunity to respond to the concerns that you have shared with us regarding the factory conditions at Hantai Shoe Production Ltd. Wal-Mart’s objective is to do business only with suppliers and their factories that operate in an ethical manner and consistent with our communicated standards. We have launched an investigation of the factory to assess the allegations you described in your e-mail. 

Through our Ethical Standards program, Wal-Mart aggressively deals with all allegations of irregular working conditions at our suppliers' factories. Wal-Mart maintains a very strict code of conduct, Standards for Suppliers, and employs approximately 200 individuals to monitor the adherence to the code by our suppliers and their designated factories. The suppliers are contractually obligated to ensuring that the factories producing merchandise for Wal-Mart meet our code and for communicating our Standards for Suppliers with all the factory workers. 

We appreciate your concerns and look forward to your valued input.”
